

UPCOMING EVENTS:

May 10th:

Mother's Day, Brunch at 10am and 1pm

May 24th: Panda Bear Open

May 25th: Memorial Day

The Growl is a
Bi-Weekly
Publication to Keep
You Informed About
What's Going on at
Bear Creek Golf
Club.

Have News You'd
Like to Share with
Fellow E-Bear
Subscribers?
Submit your
Request to
our Marketing &
Sales Director Sara
Boehlein at
sales@bearcreek
golf.com



THE GRIZZLY GROWL

May 1, 2015 Issue 16



How Much Do You Love Your Mom?

Mother's Day is literally right around the corner! What have you planned to show your mom she's the greatest mom on Earth? If the word "nothing" just flashed in your brain . . . don't panic! We've got you covered! Join us for brunch on Mother's Day at 10am or 1pm! Adults are \$25, Children 6-12 are \$12.50, and Children 5 and younger are no charge. We will have a HUGE buffet spread, live musical entertainment by the Human Konstruct, and a complimentary carnation for each mom in attendance. There's one week left to make your reservations and spots are filling quickly! Contact our Event Coordinator, Alex, at (636) 332-5018 and she will get you taken care of. Or you can RSVP online by visiting our Online Store. See you then!

Here's Executive Chef, Barry Wright's Mother's Day Brunch Menu

Assorted Breakfast Breads
Fresh Chopped Fruit
Scrambled Eggs
Sausage and Bacon
Waffles with Assorted Toppings
Tossed Salad with Assorted Dressings
Oriental Chicken Salad
Chicken Modega
Grilled NY Strip with Bordelaise Sauce
Au Gratin Potatoes
Broiled Salmon Teriyaki
Grilled Vegetable Platter

Fresh Green Beans with Bacon & Onion Assorted Desserts

Assorted Desserts Coffee, Tea, Water, Juice Station May 1, 2015 Page 2

High School Golf Tournaments

April 27th - 30th was High School Champions Week as four high school conference championships were contended at Bear Creek Golf Club. The Eastern Missouri Conference Championship took place on Monday, April 27th. The Team Champion was Montgomery Co. with a total score of 398 and the Individual Champion was Gavin Hill from Elsberry with a score of 86. The GAC North Conference Championship took place on Wednesday, April 29th. The Team Champion was St. Charles High School with a total score of 343 and the Individual Champion was Davis Soderberg from St. Charles West with a score of 78. The GAC Central Conference Championship was also on Wednesday, April 29th. The Team Champion was Fort Zumwalt North with a total score of 338 and the Individual Champion was Dylan Carroll from Fort Zumwalt South with a score of 79. Lastly, the GAC South Conference Championship took place on Thursday, April 30th. The Team Champion was Fort Zumwalt West with a total score of 334 and the Individual Co-Champions were Jake Buss from Fort Zumwalt West & Kody Barwick from Timberland with scores of 78.

Pond Project Update

With the unusually dry weather the last few weeks, the mud that was dug out of the pond on Hole #12 is firming up. Our maintenance staff plans to use this dirt in front of the ladies' tee on Hole #13 to build a new tee. It will be sodded in zoysia and ready for play late this summer. The excess dirt is being patched in and graded on the opposite side of the pond so it can be mowed around. With a couple more weeks of good weather, we hope to have this project completed very soon!

Bridal Showcase: McClain/Lamm

Brittney McClain and Kyle Lamm look forward to their wedding reception at Bear Creek on May 30th, 2015. One evening, Brittney and Kyle went to the fountain outside of Kirkwood City Hall. They each made wishes and tossed pennies into the fountain. Kyle asked Brittney if she wanted to know what his wish was. She said that she did and he told her "I wished you would say yes". Then, he got down on one knee, proposed, and obviously, she said yes! Brittney and Kyle hope to have a wedding that is elegant and rustic. They hope to have a night that creates many memories for them to share together forever. They chose

Bear Creek because it is a great location for both of their families, has amazing views, and gives them that rustic feel that they really wanted.



Staff Spotlight:



Meet Hayley Hocking!

Hayley started at Bear Creek in April 2015 as a bartender and cart girl. She graduated from Fort Zumwalt West where she was a cheerleader for all four years. She currently attends St. Louis Community *College where she is* studying to become a Charge Nurse in the Emergency Room. In her free time, Hayley loves to ride her horses, Heather and Anita. Fun Fact: Hayley has been to the National Equestrians Competition three times - winning first place twice and second place once!

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK!

Bear Creek Golf Club

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER!

@bearcreekgolfmo